
 

 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that Primary 4 children will be making their 
Sacrament of First Holy Communion on Tuesday 21st September in St. Columb’s 
Church.   
 

 Mr B. Doherty’s class will be held at 1pm 

 
 Mrs A. Donnelly’s class will be held at 4pm 

 
I can confirm that a maximum group of 5 per candidate is allowed  
(1 candidate, and 4 others).  
  
Current Government Regulations and Guidelines regarding sanitising, distancing 
and wearing of face coverings should be followed. 
 
The Sacrament of Penance will be celebrated before the end of June.  More 
details to follow on this soon. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and patience at this time. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs S. McCafferty 

Good Shepherd Primary & Nursery School 
42 Dungiven Road 

Waterside 
Derry 

BT47 6BW 
Tel: 028 71348446 

Principal: Mrs S McCafferty B. Ed, M.Ed, PQHNI 
www.goodshepherdps.net 

email: smccafferty143@c2kni.net 
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